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   Sydenham Superstars   26. 4.2013 

Dear parents and carers,  

Hurrah, the sun is shining and it looks as if we are going to 

have a lovely bank holiday weekend. 

The office would like to say a big thank you to parents who are paying for 

dinners in advance.This has made their work load much easier. 

Years 5 and 6 

With the fine weather and longer evenings  a few of the older children are 

walking to school alone. Please could you notify the office if your child is al-

lowed to walk alone, as there has been some confusion and we cannot let chil-

dren go unless we are sure they have your permission. 

Packed Lunches 

A whole school topic this term is looking after ourselves and one of the areas 

we cover is healthy eating. Please can you help us by making sure that your 

child has a healthy lunch with only one treat. Thank you. 

Car Park Closed 

Next Tuesday the school car park is being re-marked and no one, including 

staff, will be able to use it. 

Best wishes, Carla Matthews                 and Juliette Westwood 

http://www.healthyschools.gov.uk/Default.aspx







